
 

 
 

 

SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING OF DECEMBER 14, 2021 
Answer to a written question from a shareholder 

 

SODEXO received a written question from a shareholder in accordance with Article L. 225-108 of the 
French Commercial Code. This written question, dated November 29, 2021, was sent by email 
to communication.financiere@sodexo.com by Mr. Alain Balesdent.  

Question:  

“In 2021, Sodexo has brought forward by one month the holding of its General Meeting as well as the 
payment of the dividend. Should we consider that, for the coming years, the financial calendar of 
Sodexo will now the holding of the General Meeting and payment of a possible dividend in 
December? “ 

Answer:  

Yes, the holding of the General Meeting and the payment of a possible dividend will now take place in 
December. 
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